
Greetings Attendees of the Special Thurs., June 1st  
Humanist-Sponsored United Nations Program!

Your day will be full and enjoyable. Here are some helpful directions:

1.  Our group will be gathering at the Security Desk of the Information Center in
the lobby of the UN Visitor’s entrance. Your name has been entered on a security 
clearance list and you can let the officer in charge know that you have arrived.

2.  We are requested to remain in the lobby until 9:45 at which time Mr. Riaz from 
the Bangladeshi Mission to the UN will come to greet us and escort our entire group to 
the Dag Hammarskjöld Auditorium for our scheduled meeting.

3.  While you are waiting, please find either Karen Gajewski or Beth Lamont for the 
purpose of signing in on their tally sheets. The information they are seeking is very 
important to your visit, and your response is requested to the following questions:

Have you preregistered for this UN event?  Have you already paid
the AHA fee to attend this event?  If so, you are already counted for
the official UN Tour.  Those who wish to take the tour and did not
preregister may sign up now and pay Karen $7.50 each ($6.50 senior).
We need an accurate count and AHA must pay by check.

4.  If you plan to attend the 12:30pm elaborate buffet Luncheon in the Delegate’s 
Dining Room, please put your name on the list. This is a nice opportunity to visit with the 
Ambassadors. The charge is $25 per person, which can be paid directly to Beth.
She is required by the dining room to pay in advance for the total number who will be 
attending the luncheon.

5.  Since many of our attendees are on limited incomes, and since the luncheon was 
not scheduled on the AHA invitation, the charge is negotiable if you wish to attend.
A contribution, if you are able, will help to balance the budget and cover the cost.

6.  Our group’s reservation for the official UN guided tour was mistakenly
scheduled for 2:45pm, which will make our return by bus to New Jersey quite late.
We still hope to start at 2pm instead.

7.  An announcement at the appropriate time will be made in the dining room to 
remind about the tour. After the 45 minute tour, you will be returned to the lobby in time 
for your bus back to New Jersey.

8.  If you choose to skip the luncheon, you may wish to visit the gift shops on the 
lower level and have lunch at the snack counter.

9.  If you wish to return to the city on another day, the New Jersey Transit bus is 
available. From Hasbrouck Heights, New Jersey on Route 46 at Collins Street and 
departing every 15 minutes starting at 7:40am, a 33-minute trip brings you into 
Manhattan at the Port Authority Bus Terminal on 42nd Street. You can return to that same 
New Jersey location until after midnight, the last bus being at 12:16am.
For more information please call (973) 762-5100.


